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April 17, 1989

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission -~ Region 1
475 Allendale Rd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. John R, White
Chief Nuclear Materials
Safety Section C
Division of Radiation
Safety and Safeguards

Gentlemen:

I received you Notice of Violation dated March 28, 1989
concerning License No. 29~21430-01.

First, 1 want to go on record that I have no position, official
or otherwise, with Fabco Piping, Inc. That company ceased
operations and no longer occupies the premises where the
subject test equipment is located. I have been asked to
resolve the problem and in that regard I have contacted the
owner of the premises, gained access to the facility, found and
identified the test eguipment and am currently trying to make
arrangements with Texas Nuclear Corporation for the proper

d. posal of the test equipment. As we have been advised, the
equipment must be successfully leak tested prior to ghipment to
the Texas Nuclear Corporation. We are proceeding with this
step and will keep you advised.

Very truly yours,
SYNERGY SY CORP.

R.C. Spangler
President
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